
The Cedar Brook Practice 

11 Kingshill Close UB4 8DD 

Our PPG was established in 2015 

during which time our members have 

helped to guide the direction of the 

services that are most valuable to our 

patients. Please join us to ensure the 

patient voice is heard. 

 

 

 

 

 

To register your interest, please email: 

HILLCCG.cedarbrookgeneric@nhs.net 

or come into the surgery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Join Us 

The Cedar Brook Practice is looking 

for new PPG members of all ages 

and from all backgrounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We need your help 

Have you been to The Cedar Brook 

Practice as a patient, parent, carer or 

friend? 

Your experiences matters. You can 

help us better treat our patients and 

improve what we do, bringing 

different ideas to the surgery on 

what most matters to you. 

You will also gain a better 

understanding of the NHS and      

how it works. 

What is The Cedar 

Brook Practice 

Patient Participation 

Group (PPG)? 

A Patient Participation Group (PPG) 

is a group of people who are patients 

of the surgery and want to help it 

work as well as it can for its patients, 

doctors and staff. The NHS requires 

every practice to have a PPG. 
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